
 
 
 
 

 
 
  

 

 

      

 
                 

 
 
 
                                                                                                            

                              
                                                                                                                            
                                                                                                
                                                                                                 
                                                                                                                
 

 

 

                                                              
         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I hope everyone enjoyed their Spring Break and was 
able to enjoy the plans you made for your time 
away. Some of us planned our time by the day, and 
some of us just enjoyed not being on a schedule and 
living in the moment. God always knows what he is 
doing and the plans that he has for each and every 
one of us each day. This does not mean God keeps 
all dangers from us and it does not mean the 
Christians do not go through challenges and troubles 
of life. The desert and mountains do not disappear. 
They are still there and still need to be crossed. The 
thought that we are watched over and kept from 
harm is comforting. There is nothing that will be able 
to separate us from the love of God that is in Christ 
Jesus our Lord. 

 
 

March 20, 2019 

, 2017 

The Weekly Stallion 

If you would like to 

volunteer to help with 

our Scholastic Book 

Fair, please sign up in 

the front office.  

Come STOMP, CHOMP, & 

CHECK out our Scholastic 

Book Fair starting      

March 25th - March 29th in 

Room 6 in the Pre-K Hall. 



 
 
 
 

 

 
  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

@SchoolAgape agapechristianschool_mission 

 

 

 

 

3/25 - 3/29  Scholastic Book Fair 

4/5    Fish Fry 3:30-6:30  

4/9-4/11   Terra Nova Testing  

4/18    Early Release 12:30pm  

4/19-4/22   Easter Break 

March Birthdays 

3/2    Caraly Salinas Pre K - 2 

3/3    Roman Rada Pre K - 2 

3/7   Alma Garcia (Staff) 

3/18   Aven Garza Pre K - 3 

3/20  Sandra Ehlinger (Staff) 

3/29   Felipe Puente 7th Grade 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tickets will be available on 

Friday, March 22 

Fish Fry will be on April 5 

At 3:30 – 6:30 pm 

Pick up or Dine-in 


